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Committee News 
Meeting Date: October 7 2019 

Bread Springs Day School Parent Advisory Committee will be 
having their 2nd meeting on October 7, 2019 at 5:30 pm. A light 
refreshment will be served and we will be meeting in the School 
Library.  

This year, we hope to focus on more than just fundraising 
during the meetings. We have shared some recommendations 
to the School Principal, Mr. Begay, as well as Teachers Ms. 
Ellsworth, Ms. Wallace,  and Mr. Murphy to bring up more topics 
that allow us, as parents, to be better prepared to assist our 
students in their homework. 

On September 9th, the parents who attended the meeting were 
treated out to Dominoes Pizza and Door Prizes. The Committee 
would like to thank the School for providing the light meal and 
the prizes. Parent Handbooks were handed out to the parents 
who attended and were able to ask any questions about it.  

We hope to see you at future Parent Advisory Committee 
Meetings. They will be held the first Monday of each month to 
begin at 5:30 pm  

Thank you!! 

 PAC Officers  
School Year 2019-
2020 

Your Parent Advisory 
Committee Officers are: 

 

President: Tiffany Washburn 

Vice-President: Charlotte Bernal 

Secretary: Guarena Adeky 

 

If you need to make a request 
for a meeting topic or 
discussion, contact the PAC 
Officers via email at 
bsdspac@gmail.com.  

School Pictures  
October 4, 2019 

$20.00 per student, all students will get their pictures taken who are 
present on Picture Day. Questions, contact Guarena at 505-488-8476 
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Halloween Carnival 
October 25, 2019 

For the first Fundraiser of the year, the Committee 
will be requesting for volunteers to run the Annual 
Halloween Carnival.  

Each year, our event draws a big crowd and we try 
to improve each year. This year’s event will be held 
the Friday before Halloween and we hope that you 
will come out and volunteer to run a booth, or help 
with the Food Booth.  

Flyers will be sent out next week to request for 
volunteers for booths and the food booth. The food 
booth is our biggest fundraiser. Last year, because 
we had no volunteers, we sold pizza slices and 
soda. If we do not get at least 5 volunteers (3 to 
make frybread, 1 to put the food together, and 1 to 
take orders), then we will have to find an alternative 
to the Navajo Taco Sale that we usually have. 
Please come out and help us make this a great 
event. 

 

We will also need a volunteer to put together a 
Costume Contest. This is also a big crowd gatherer 
and would be a great opportunity to see everyone’s 
creativeness in their costumes.  

The PAC can help with providing Prizes for the 
Costume Contest, within reason.  

During the October 7th meeting, we will be 
discussing plans more and getting ready for this 
event.  

Accreditation Days 
Bread Springs Day School will have visitors on October 17 & 18, 2019. These visitors will be asking 
questions and observing how the school is run daily. Mr. Begay would like your input in this process. He is 
requesting for parents to come by the school on the 18th to speak with the visitors and share your experience 
and opinions of how the school is operating. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Begay at the 
school at (505) 778-5665.  

 


